
 

LOCATION: 

 
 

COVERDALE WATSON 

WASHROOM

MARCH - EARLY SUMMER 2024

  CLOSURE 

BUILDING RENOVATION 

The WASHROOM BUILDING at COVERDALE 
WATSON PARK is closed temporarily through EARLY 
SUMMER 2024 due to BUILDING RENOVATIONS and 
UPGRADES. PORTABLE TOILETS are available on-
site for park users during this time.  Please obey all 

posted signage and barriers. 


